
STONEWOOD RECEIVES NOA FROM MIAMI-DADE COUNTY

WHY STONEWOOD?

Stonewood is pleased to announce Notice of Acceptance (NOA) from Miami- 
Dade County, Florida No. 15-1103.05, Exp. date Sept. 22, 2021, for our 
Composite Architectural Exterior Wall Panel System. The NOA facilitates code 
compliance for the installation and inspection process. 

Stonewood Architectural Panels are solid phenolic panels for use as open joint 
exterior cladding or interior wall covering.

Contact our local Florida representative, Ryan Anderson, to learn more about 
Stonewood code compliance in Florida. 
 
Visit www.stonewoodpanels.com/home/miami-dade-noa for more information. 

Miami-Dade County, Florida, No. 
15-1103.05. Exp. Sept 22, 2021

Architects, contractors and installers all around the country are taking advantage of our short lead 
time and “attachment system neutral” panels. Stonewood panels are always Made in America with 
US-based customer service.

Fiberesin Industries Inc | 37031 E. Wisconsin Avenue | P.O. Box 88 | Oconomowoc | WI | 53066

Experience the Stonewood Difference Today!
Visit Stonewoodpanels.com, contact a Local Representative or call 262-567-4427


